
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Riley Steve <SteveR@hiltonheadislandsc.gov>

Date: 3/3/2015 10:29:51 AM
Subject: RE: RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing

Steve,
It's great to hear from you. Hope all is well. 
Please call me at your earliest convenience. 
Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583

From: Riley Steve [mailto:SteveR@hiltonheadislandsc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 10:16 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing

Katherine,

While I try to leave you alone, it occurred to me that this is a (hopefully minor) issue I should contact you on. As you 
know the Hilton Head Island Town Council puts in over $600,000 each year for some advertising slots to assist the 
Heritage Classic Foundation make all the numbers work. We don't ask for a lot in return. But I have gotten feedback 
from several of my Council members that they feel that they should be invited to the reception hosted by the 
Governor during Tournament Week.

I spoke to Steve Wilmot at the Foundation and he told me that the Governor's Office pays for that reception and 
develops the invitation list and the Foundation has very little to do with that. So I am writing in you hopes that if the 
Governor again hosts a reception during Tournament Week that the full Town Council and their spouses will be 
invited. If you need to leave someone off the list; leave me off!

Thanks!

Steve Riley
Town Manager
Town of Hilton Head Island
843.341.4700
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